
 
 
 
 
 
January 16, 2024 
 
Mr. Casey Slone 
Casey Slone Construction, LLC 
P.O. Box 1614 
Marshall, TX  75671 
 
RE: 300&400 blocks of North Washington Ave. Redevelopment 
 
Dear Mr. Slone: 
 
Please accept this correspondence as the Notice to Proceed on the above referenced project.  The 
time of completion is two hundred forty (240) calendar days, which makes the project 
completion date September 13, 2024.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call. 
 
Sincerely, 
HAYES ENGINEERING, INC. 
 
 
________________________ 
Stanley R. Hayes, P.E.  
Principal  
 
cc: Eric Powell, P.E., Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
 Chris Miles, Assistant Director of Public Works 
 
 
 


